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WELCOME TO NEXTLOG! 
 

Updates from the NEXTLOG project 

On October 25th 2022, the NEXTLOG partners gathered physically for the project’s latest meeting 

that was organized by South-East European Research Centre (SEERC), in Thessaloniki, Greece. 

 

The partners discussed all the latest project updates and all the related upcoming tasks related 

to the finalization and delivery of the Digital Intelligent and Sustainable Logistics (DISL) content. 

Since the course material has been developed in English, all partners will be making the content 

available in the languages of the featured countries (Polish, Slovenian, and Greek).  

The consortium is also preparing suggestions as to how the course material will be implemented 

by each partner organization in the future. 

 

The videos of the e-learning environment will also be developed by each partner. 

The partners have also discussed the remaining multiplier events that were scheduled for the 

month of November 2022. 

     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Image 1. The NEXTLOG partners in the Thessaloniki TPM. 
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         Image 2. The NEXTLOG partners during the Thessaloniki TPM meeting. 

 

 

 Conference Participation (University of Lodz) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          Image 3. Participation of UoL in the“Responsible Supply Chains conference” in Torun, 2022. 
 
 
 



 
 

On the 4th November the results of the NEXTLOG Project were presented in Poland, at the 2022 
Responsible Supply Chains conference in Toruń Nicolaus Copernicus University by the partners 
in the University of Lodz. 
  
The global logistics market is undergoing a transformation towards the use of digital, intelligent, 
and sustainable solutions. These conditions determine the direction of education for future 
university graduates. Over 50 academics who participated in the conference were informed about 
open access educational materials on sustainability in SCM, new technologies in SCM and 
intelligent transportation systems. Moreover, the most important skills of candidates for logistic 
positions expected by logistic companies were presented.  
  
The interest to access these virtual learning environment materials was extremely high. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          Image 4. Participation of UoL in the “Responsible Supply Chains conference” in Torun, 2022. 
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